
From: Philip Thompson  
Sent: 29 April 2024 11:28 
To: David Fowler 
Subject: 2024/1444/P YMBBT 125 Shaftesbury Avenue. 
 
Mr Fowler 
 
I would like to express my support for the above application on Shaftesbury 
Avenue. 
 
You Me Bum Bum Train occupied a building of ours on Charing Cross Road 
(the old Foyles Bookshop) in 2015 and 2016 whilst we awaited planning 
permission from Westminster City Council. 
 
They produce unique interactive theatre which is in truth quite 
extraordinary and help to keep a temporarily redundant building and area 
vibrant and safe. 
 
They certainly generate a really positive vibe amongst the public and as a 
charitable organization draw on huge support from and for local 
businesses, celebrities and residents and importantly employ a huge 
number of up and coming actors in the process. 
 
I’m certain that they will contribute hugely to the east side of Shaftesbury 
Avenue during their occupation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Philip L. Thompson BSc (Hons) MRICS 
Director  
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